
 
 
 
 
 

730 Second Avenue South - Suite 900 - Minneapolis – Minnesota 55402 
 
 
 
October 8, 2008 
 
David W. Danner 
Executive Director 
WA Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1400 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W. 
P.O. Box 40128 Via Email to: records@utc.wa.gov 
Olympia, WA  98504-0128 and Overnight Delivery 
 
Re: DOCKET NO. UT-061443, IN THE MATTER OF THE PETITION OF ESCHELON TELECOM OF 

WASHINGTON, INC. FOR APPROVAL OF AN ALTERNATIVE MEASUREMENT OF SERVICE 
QUALITY REPORTING PURSUANT TO WAC 480-120-439(12) – August 2008 Report 

 
Dear Mr. Danner: 
 
 Enclosed for filing with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission is the monthly service 
quality report of Eschelon Telecom, Inc.’s Washington affiliates in accordance with WAC 480-120-439 and Order 
01 in Docket UT-061443 for the month of August 2008 (due September 30). 
 
 As noted in previous filings, Eschelon Telecom, Inc. and it subsidiaries, including the Washington 
subsidiaries, were acquired by Integra Telecom Holdings, Inc. on August 31, 2007.  Through this acquisition, 
Integra Telecom of Washington, Inc. (Integra) may have reached the threshold at which it too must report service 
quality statistics as a Class A provider.  Integra has filed a petition for approval of alternative measurements and 
reporting, Docket No. UT-080864. 
 

Many of the Integra and Eschelon operations have now been integrated and we are no longer able to 
identify Eschelon-specific commitments and appointments.  Thus, the statistics presented under Subparts (3) and 
(4) of this report also include Integra commitments and appointments. 
 
 Should Commission Staff have any questions or concerns, please contact me directly. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Cathy Murray 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
Integra Telecom 
730 2nd Avenue South, Suite 900 
Minneapolis, MN  55402-2456 
(612) 436-1632 (direct) 
(612) 436-6816 (department fax) 
camurray@integratelecom.com 

 
Enclosure (Email Attachment) 
cc: Kristen Russell, WUTC, via email 


